Bobbie Noonan's Child Care, LLC

November 19, 2020

Dear Parents,

Many parents have been asking if the new mitigations that are being put in place on Friday, November 20th will have an effect on our centers.

As of now, we can continue to remain open following the enhanced COVID policies that have been in place. Coupled with the support of our staff and our families remaining diligent in practicing day to day healthy habits, especially during the holidays, will allow us to continue caring for your children. We have had some parents ask about having to quarantine after travel. We will contact the Cook County, Will County, and/or Illinois Health Department and follow the directives we are given.

For more information, The Illinois Department of Public Health published Holiday Season Safety Tips. IDPH Holiday Safety Tips

Please remember, do not send your child to the center if they were potentially exposed to the virus or are showing any symptoms of the virus.

For everyone's health and safety the holidays will be different this year. "This is not the year to get everything we want. This is the year to appreciate everything we have."

Thank you for entrusting your children in our care.

Bobbie Noonan's Child Care